
 

The American Red Cross will be returning 
TRI-PAR on Wednesday February 28, 2023, 
between the hours of 9:30am and 12pm. 
During this time, we will install alarms for 
those that have called to request or missed 
us on the original sign-up list. We will be 
reaching out by phone over the next few 
days to confirm with the individual 
residents. 
 
 


